Ski for Light, Inc.

Executive Committee Meeting
Tuesday, December 6, 2022
Teleconference

Minutes

Welcome. Julie called the meeting to order at 8:00 P.M. Eastern Time.

Roll Call. Judy Dixon, Secretary, called the roll.

Present:
Julie Coppens, President
Krista Erickson, Vice-President
Judy Dixon, Secretary
Tim McCorcle, Treasurer
Bob Hartt, Director-at-Large
Mike Evelo, Director-at-Large

Approval of Minutes. Julie moved that the minutes of the September 30, 2022 meeting be approved as distributed. Bob seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report. Tim reported the following account balances: Wells Fargo Checking: 118,113.14; Wells Fargo Savings: 74,820.20; PayPal Bank
160,939.21; total Cash: 353,872.55. SFL Endowment managed by BTC 450,151.05; Unrestricted Assets managed by BTC: 112,974.72; Total BTC 563,125.77. 

2023 Event Update. Mike reported that plans for SMR transportation have been finalized. Details of meals, bar service, and other arrangements are falling into place. At present, there are 119 guides, 105 skiers, and 23 worker-bees. 

Birkie. Mike reported that there is an opportunity for SFL to become a sponsor of the ParaBirkie for $750. This would give SFL a lot of exposure. We may be able to fund this if interested persons donate for this specific purpose. Tim will check on this.

SalesForce implementation update. Judy reported that SalesForce implementation continues to move along.

RRV 2023 update. Julie reported that the 2020 Ridderren team is onboard to attend in 2023.

Future events--2025 Site Selection, 50th Anniversary. Julie checked out Wirth Park in Minneapolis. They were interested in our attendance. We will know more when someone from Site Selection is able to ski there.

Minneapolis trip report. Julie had a very worthwhile trip to Minneapolis. She met with Ron Stubbings at the Sons of Norway.

Consulting with OneSource. Krista is beginning the work on long-range planning with Judy Mitchell. The first meeting is scheduled for next week.

Publications for 2023. Julie is planning the program journal and the annual report. She is looking for photos which will be a bit of a challenge since we haven’t had an event for two years.

The next meeting will be Wednesday, January 11, 2023.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 P.M. Eastern time.

